
Cohoctah Township is seeking resident input regarding 
recreation opportunities in the community. The results of this 
survey will be used to inform the recommendations of the 2025 
- 2029 Parks & Recreation Master Plan. The survey is available on 
the Township website or can be accessed directly at: 

https://survey.sogolytics.com/r/
Cohoctah

Hard copies of the survey are available upon request at Cohoctah 
Township Hall, 10518 Antcliff Road, Fowlerville, MI. The survey 
will remain open until 5:00 p.m. on Friday, July 26, 2024. 
Hard copies should be returned to Township Hall by close of 
business on July 26. Responses received after that date will be 
reviewed but will not be included as part of the survey results. 

Thank you for taking the time to help us better understand the 
recreation needs of Cohoctah Township. Your responses will 
have a direct impact on the future of parks, trails, and recreation 
services in the community!
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